Water Meter Replacement

The City of Rose City is excited to announce that Performance Meter Group (HydroPro
Solutions) will be replacing water meters with auto-read meters and replacing boxes
and lids in the upcoming weeks. PLEASE MAKE SURE YOUR METER IS ACCESSIBLE.

Please be informed that Performance Meter Group (HydroPro Solutions) will be replacing
the water meters in your area in the next few weeks.

The meter team and trucks will be clearly identified

The meter team does not need access inside your home, but meter accessibility is
needed (no locked gates, dogs should be secured, etc.).

The installation process can result in: Discolored water and air in the water lines.
Prior to using your water, we recommend that you flush your lines by turning on your
bathtub’s cold-water faucet or use an outside faucet. Our installers have flushed
the outside faucet when accessible. Avoid flushing from faucets that are hot water.
You will experience a short service interruption during replacement (typically 1 hour
max)

If you are experiencing any issues and need assistance, please call (972) 408-7514

Please call the office if you have any questions, please contact Rose City Hall or contact

meter team at:

Rose City Hall-409-769-6809
Hydro Pro Solutions — (972) 408-7514



